
From: IPART Mailbox
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: FW: SPECIAL RATE VARIATION APPLICATION BY RANDWICK CITY COUNCIL
Date: Friday, March 09, 2018 10:45:09 AM

 
From: RAMESH TELANG  
Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 1:31 AM
To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: SPECIAL RATE VARIATION APPLICATION BY RANDWICK CITY COUNCIL
 
Dear Ms. Garnier,
                               NOTICE OF INTENT BY RANDWICK
CITY COUNCIL 
                              SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 
APPLICATION 
We  reside in , a suburb in the Randwick City
Council administrative area.
We wish to lodge a formal objection to the rate rise
proposed by  Randwick City Council.
We did lodge an objection in the community feedback
sought recently by the council.
Despite the fact that many rate payers objected to the
rate rise the Council maintains that the majority of the
rate payers supported the third option i.e. a cumulative
rate rise of  19.85% over the next three years to service
a debt of $27 million.
This conclusion arrived at,  following the feed back by
the Council is erroneous.
May we suggest that IPART should inspect the feasibility
of the rate rise and the results of the feed back
comprehensively and without prejudice and advise the
Council against the special variation to raise the rates.
Thank you.
Regards,
Mr. Ramesh N. Telang.
Mrs. Vidya R. Telang 
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P.S. I could not access the formal submission Form
through your website.




